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Content: 

On September 14, 2023, the Hochinh Stock Exchange issued Decision No.559/QĐ-

SGDHCM to remove the shares of VNL of Vinalink International Freight Forwarder from the 

warning status as from September 18, 2023. 

Reason: The auditor has given an unqualified opinion in the semi-annual reviewed 

financial statements in 2023. The stock has not met the rule under Point c, Clause 4, Article 37 of 

the Rules of Listing and Trading of Listed Securities promulgated under Decision No.17/QD-

HDTV dated March 31, 2022 by the Members' Council of the Vietnam Stock Exchange.   

 

 


